
CONSTANT pressure by the General Workers 
Union (GWU) has ended in victory for ihc 
workers on the railways. 

The railways management - the South 
African Transport Services (SATS) - has finally 
stopped deducting subscriptions for the Black 
Staff Association (BSA) from 546 railway 
workers. These workers, in the Port Elizabeth 
docks resigned from BSA more than four months 
ago. 

The workers are all members of the General 
Workers* Union, yet SATS have been deducting 
subscriptions from the workers wages for the 
BSA since October last year. 

The GWU said they were pleased to see that 
railway workers in PE were no longer forced to 
belong to an organisation they had clearly re-
jected. The union is concerned that the workers 
major grievances arc still unanswered. 

SATS has so far refused to recognise the GWU 
workers1 committees in the PE and East London 
docks, saying they will not deal with "outside 
unions." 

More than 800 railway workers belong to the 
GWU in the PE harbour, and about 250 in East 
London, The union says they represent the 
majority in both ports. 

Workers in PE have complained of continual 
harassment by the Railways police, saying they 
have been assaulted, intimidated and even 
offered money if they resign from the GWU. 
Last month 848 workers wrote a letter to the 
Port Manager complaining of the way they had 

been treated by the Railways police. 
The workers said they expected questions 

about their union from the manager of SATS and 
not from the police. 

The GWU says the major grievances of the 
workers are-
• managements* refusal to recognise a channel 
of communication between them and the rep* 
resentative chosen by the workers 
• the continual harassment of union members 
in the docks. 

SATS has also backed down on a previous 
decision not to allow GWU organisers to collect 
subscriptions from the stevedores in the har~ 
bours. 

This has come after Railways harasment of 
union organisers, who were collecting stevedore 
subscriptions in some of the ports where they 
have members* 

For over two years stevedores subscriptions 
have been collected in Cape Town and more 
recently in other ports. About a month ago, 
SATS told the stevedore bosses the GWU was 
no longer allowed to use the premises in Cape 
Town lo collect subs. 

The stevedores asked their bosses to approach 
SATS for a guarantee that the union would be 
able to collect subs in all four ports where they 
have members. SATS gave a guarantee that subs 
could be collected in Cape Town. The stevedores 
said they would not be satisfied until the guaran­
tee applied to all four ports. 


